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 The Great Big Book Exchange is now open for anyone in our school to take books home, whether 
you donated or not. Come to the library at nutrition break or lunch break to check out these great 
books! We will keep this exchange going until the end of this school year so if you still have books to 
donate, please bring them to the library and keep checking the shelf to see what’s new.  

 Speaking of books, all library books are due back to the library by the end of the day tomorrow. This 
includes silent reading books and any books you have chosen to read but not textbooks or books 
assigned by your teacher.  

 Today’s hot lunch is Subway. 
 GSA club members, please meet Ms. Aerts in the library at 11:25 for our trip to the rec. centre with 

the Lambrick Park GSA. If you’re not sure if you’re part of this trip, or you have questions, please see 
Ms. Aerts by the end of nutrition break. 

 B You group meets today at 10:30. If you have signed up for this session, please report to the art 
room after nutrition break and have fun! 

 Please check the lost and found TODAY - this is the last day to reclaim your items before things are 
sent off to charity. 

 There will be Freezies for sale tomorrow at lunch at the hollow log for $2 each. 
 Some great athletics news; next year soccer will be back. It will run as it did in the fall but it will be 

co-ed and be played in a 7 per side, small field format. More details will come out in September.  
 Our band concert is tonight at 7PM – musicians please arrive by 6:30. 


